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ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 
 

Our ‘Pupils of the Week’ were celebrated and praised on 
Monday, in our Celebration Assembly. 
 

Mrs Charlesworth led our assembly on Tuesday which was 
all about online safety. 
  
On Friday, Mr Hancock shared ‘The Sheffield School Get 
Active’ award that we have won. He also introduced the 
races for the last week of term.  

  UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES   

JULY 

7th - Annual reports home 

10th - Y2s visit school/meet new class teachers 

11th - Y6 Enterprise Market 2.15pm - 4.15pm 

12th - Parents’/carers’ evening to discuss 
reports, if required, 3.45pm - 6.00pm 

13th - Y3 - Y5 Transition Day in school 

14th - Y3 River Walk Trip 

14th - U9 Football Festival 8.45am - 12noon 

18th - Y6 Leavers’ Shows, 2.00pm & 6.00pm 

19th - IR to Forge Dam 

20th - Y6 Leavers’ Party 

21st - School closes to pupils at 3.35pm 

SEPTEMBER 

4th - INSET DAY - school closed to pupils 

5th - School reopens to pupils 

13th - Individual school photographs 

21st - Y5 Jorvik visit MESSAGE FROM THE HAF TEAM 
 

There are lots of free, fun activities for children and 
young people (in receipt of benefits-related/income-
based free school meals), from Reception to Y11, to 
access during the Summer break as part of the 
Sheffield Healthy Holidays programme. Please note 
children in receipt of universal free school meals 
(Reception, Year 1 & Year 2) must also be eligible for 
benefits related/income assessed free school meals.  
 

The programme will run from Monday, July 24th to 
Friday, September 1st 2023 (excluding bank holidays). 
 

Our booking system is currently open for parents/carers 
to register their children, with bookings ‘going live’ on 
Monday July 10th at 10am. There are many activities 
with food to access across the city, however, places are 
limited. 
 

For more information and details of how to book online, 
please visit www.sheffieldhealthyholidays.org.  
 

If you have any queries about the programme, please 
contact hafprogramme2021@sheffield.gov.uk or phone 
our dedicated HAF phone number 0114 203 9303, which 
opens on Monday July 10th at 9.30am. 
 

The HAF Team 

WEEKLY NGJS HISTORY FACT 

The current green room classrooms were added 
to the school around 50 years ago.  

NGJS FINAL BAKE SALE OF THE YEAR 

The final bake sale of the year will be held on 
Wednesday 19th July in the small yard.  

We are asking all year groups for donations of yummy 
bakes to be sold after school. Please drop these off in 
the main office by the morning of Wednesday 19th July.  

As usual, no nuts please and if you bake at home could 
you kindly include a list of ingredients with the goodies 
and write your name on the container so we can get it 
back to you?  

Thanks for all your support. We are really 
looking forward to it! 

Harriet and the PTA 

SEND REVIEWS 

If you were unable to attend your child's 
summer SEND review, we would like to 
encourage you to book an appointment with 
your child's class teacher for Parents Evening 
on Wednesday 12th July.  

SCHOOL MEALS PAYMENTS 

As we approaching the end of term, 
we would politely ask that parents/
carers ensure there are sufficient funds in 
their ParentPay accounts to cover school meals, 
for the remaining two weeks. Thank you. 
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NGJS SUMMER FESTIVAL 
 

We would once again like to thank all our families for making the NGJS Summer Festival such a happy, 
successful and fun-filled event! Here are some photographs! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Y6 FIVER CHALLENGE ENTERPRISE MARKET 
 
 

The Year 6 children are holding their Fiver Challenge Enterprise Market on Tuesday 11th July in the Sports 
Hall (or outside if the weather is fine). The Fiver Challenge helps the children gain a better understanding of 
the world around them. It gives them  a chance to use their maths skills in a real life context, by setting up a 
mini business to create products that they can sell at a profit to the school community.   
 
 

The children will be selling items such 
as: cakes, waffles and sweets, as well 
as craft items such as: bracelets, 
dream catchers, mini terrariums and 
cards. Children in years 3, 4 and 5 
will be taken by their class teachers 
to view and buy at the market.  
 
 

If you would like your child to have 
the opportunity to buy something, 
and in so doing help the Y6 children 
raise money to fund their Leavers' 
Party and donate to their chosen 
charity of Make-A-Wish UK, please 
send  your child to school with a small 
amount of money. Items are being 
sold for between 50p and £3.99. 
 
 

The market will be open to parents in  
Y6 from 2.15pm and to all other  
parents from 3.35pm to 4.15pm. 
 
 

Thank you for your support, 
 

The Y6Team 

DINNER MENU - W/C 10th July 

Y6 parents and carers 
  

2:15 – 2:30 

Y3 2:30 – 2:45 

Y4 2:45 – 3:00 

Y5 3:00 – 3:15 

Open to all 3:35 - 4:15 



 

 

 

 


